
Foundation Sunday, October 28, 2018 Stewardship Moment 

All Hallows’ Eve, All Saints’ Day and All Souls’ Day are upon us. It’s a 

time when families join together to visit pumpkin patches, go on hayrides 

and walk door-to-door with children trick-or-treating on Halloween; 

however, these days can also serve as a time for serious family reflection.  

As you celebrate families this week and throughout the remainder of the  

year, take a moment to remember departed loved ones and to ponder your 

personal and family legacies. They may be a legacy of service to the church. 

Or, a legacy of a loving family. Or, perhaps a legacy of making the world a 

better place just by one’s actions and service. Many individuals make a 

plan to leave monetary legacies, by will, trust or outright gift, to support 

the work of the church and other non-profit related ministries.   

Churches and congregations have available to them the services of two 

Foundations, The Oklahoma Disciples Foundation and the Christian 

Church Foundation, which manage legacy and planned gifts for the benefit 

of individual churches and missions. Today’s Foundation Sunday bulletin 

provides information so you can make a difference today and tomorrow.  

 


